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ATTENTION COMMUNITYCARE PROVIDERS 
COMMUNITYCARE ENHANCED FEES ENDING 

 

 
Effective August 1, 2010, the CommunityCare enhanced reimbursement rates for select primary 
care services ended. CommunityCare providers will be reimbursed based on the applicable fee 
on Professional Services Fee Schedule. The CommunityCare monthly management fee remains 
in place. Providers will see these changes on the RA of September 28, 2010. Refer to the Office 
of the State Register’s website at http://doa.louisiana.gov/osr/ for published rules detailing 
these reductions. Providers should visit the LA Medicaid website (www.lamedicaid.com) for 
updates to the Professional Services Fee Schedule.  
 
Claims for dates of service August 1, 2010-September 21, 2010 that were adjudicated prior to 
September 21, 2010 are currently being assessed to determine an approach to a systematic 
adjustment.  No action is required by providers. Continue to monitor future RAs for details 
regarding when the recycle of these claims will take place.  Should you have questions 
concerning this change, please contact Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. 
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